You can help support

Royal Oak Alateen!
How?

By attending Royal Oak Al-Anon on Thursday nights at 8 pm, Good
Shepherd Lutheran Church, 814 N. Campbell Rd. (south of 12 Mile).

Attendance at this AlI-Anon meeting has been very low lately,
making it difficult to meet expenses. Royal Oak has the only Alateen
meeting in southern Oakland County. The only other one, Ferndale,
had to close a few months ago because there wasn't sufficient Al-
Anon attendance to continue to pay for the building. Please help our
teens save their meeting! If you are able, please commit to attending
this meeting, if only once a month. Every little bit helps! Thank you!
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